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Friday 30th April 2021  
 
Dear Parents & Carers of Year 5 pupils, 
 
This afternoon, your child will be bringing home a leaflet from the Local Authority regarding transfer to 
secondary school in September 2022.  
 
If you wish for your child to be assessed for non-Catholic grammar school education (11+), you must 
register your child online by 31st May 2021. If you are unable to register online, you can obtain paper 
forms by calling the call centre on 0151 606 2000. If you do not wish for your child to be assessed for a 
grammar school, then you do not need to register.  
 
Upton Hall School (FCJ), St Anselm’s College and Birkenhead High School Academy have their own testing 
arrangements and should be contacted directly for more details.  
 
For more information, the secondary timeline for entry in September 2022 will be as below: 
 
Online registration for 11+ assessment   1st May 2021 
Request for assessment registration deadline  31st May 2021 
Upton Hall School assessment date    To be advised 
Selective assessment date (11+)    20th and 21st September 2021 
St Anselm’s assessment date     17th September 2021 
Birkenhead High School Academy music aptitude test 9th October 2021 
11+ results to parents sent by    21st October 
Preference form deadline for secondary school  31st October 2021 
Secondary allocation day     1st March 
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
Mrs McAleny  
 


